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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
 
I, Anthony Casella, being a registered architect support the view of the Architects Board of Western 
Australia in that it is paramount that registration of architects is retained and that the most appropriate 
model is a Uniform Act across Australia administered by Local State or Territory Boards. 
 
I can not emphasise strongly enough that the practice of architecture be entrusted to a person 
appropriately qualified by virtue of education, training and experience and has demonstrated the 
necessary competence and professionalism to be registered as an Architect. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Christou Casella & Jee Architects 
 
(signature) 
 
 
Anthony Casella 
Director 
 


